


 Best wishes,

  Georg

ESRC Reports Officer

25 November 2016 at 15:27

Dear Dr von Graevenitz,

Assessing the Unitary Patent and the Unified Patent Court.

Further to my E-mail of October 2016, I am writing to inform you that your Key Findings
Report for the above project was due on 30 September 2016 and is still overdue. Please also let
me remind you that the submission of the Report is a condition of the ESRC's award. I should
also explain that you will not be eligible to make further applications for ESRC funding until
your Report has been accepted by the Council.

You will be aware that the Research Councils have moved to a new system for collecting grant
outcomes called Researchfish, and this system should now be used for submitting your Key
Findings report. 

You should have received registration and log-in instructions from Researchfish but please do
let me know if you have not received this or previously logged into the system.

If you can please then complete your report as soon as possible, you will then be requested to
log-in again during the next submission period which runs from 6th February to 16.00 hrs on
16th March 2017, you’ll be unable to formally submit before this time but do keep your record
up to date with outcomes information to avoid having to do this in bulk during the submission
period. Remember you can enter Researchfish at any point during the year to update
your entries. 

To remind you also that a Narrative Impact Report will be requested to be completed one year
after the grant ends.

Please find a link to Key Findings & ESRC Reporting Guidance below

http://www.esrc.ac.uk/files/research/evaluation-and-impact/key-findings-guidance/

http://www.esrc.ac.uk/funding/guidance-for-grant-holders/reporting-guidance/

 

If you have a query about the Researchfish system, please contact Researchfish
(support@researchfish.com) or the RCUK support team at: researchoutcomes@rcuk.ac.uk

 

If you have any queries about ESRC reporting requirements please contact
reportsofficer@esrc.ac.uk

 

We look forward to receiving your report shortly.

 

Kind regards,

 



 

Research Partnerships and International Directorate
ESRC, Polaris House, North Star Avenue, Swindon SN2 1UJ
 
www.esrc.ac.uk, Twitter: @esrc and ESRC press coverage

http://www.esrc.ac.uk/research/celebrating-impact-prize/

impact-sign

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________ 
This message has been scanned by the iCritical Email Security Service. For more
information please visit http://www.icritical.com
 _______________________________________________________________

 
--
Georg von Graevenitz
Senior Lecturer in Quantitative Methods |   
School of Business and Management | Queen Mary University of London | Mile End, London E14NS. |
busman.qmul.ac.uk | g.v.graevenitz@qmul.ac.uk | 

ideas  |  ssrn  |  scholar | orcid

 
 




